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UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN 

 

SALE OF HANDOUT TO STUDENTS 

 
This is to reiterate that the sale of handout to students is prohibited in the University of 

Ibadan. 

 

Members of staff and students should take note. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G.O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA 

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

  

 


